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We	have	gone	at	great	expense	to	install	solar	panels	to	help	the	environment	
and	health	benefits.	We	have,	since	January,	saved	a	huge	amount	of	carbon	
monoxide	going	into	the	air	and	causing	pollution.	We	have	installed	a	battery	to	
help	us	and	the	environment.	Retailers	should	be	forced	to	pay	a	better	price	for	
the	energy	we	produce	and	they	resell	at	a	huge	profit.	We	are	helping	the	
environment.	It	is	ridiculous	the	price	we	are	being	paid	for	our	solar	power	and	
still	the	retailers	charge	us	a	huge	amount	just	to	have	an	electrical	connection	to	
our	home.	We	should	be	able	to	charge	them	a	fair	price	for	the	solar	power	they	
are	taking	from	us.	It	is	just	so	wrong.	We	are	trying	to	provide	a	much	better	
environment.	
	
Gail	Duerden		
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